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PROVIDING SAFE WATER FOR YOUR PATIENTS 
AFTER A 2-WEEK OFFICE CLOSURE

How do you ensure your waterlines are properly treated after closing for 2 weeks?

Prior to closing the dental practice, ensure your office has up-to-date maintenance products in place. For any 
closures longer than two weeks, remove the bottle, purge the waterlines, and let them air dry. 
 
SHOCK THE WATERLINES WHEN YOU GET BACK INTO THE OFFICE: 
Citrisil™ Shock Tablets - Part #: ECS-20 (Box of 20 tablets)

• If using Citrisil™ Tablets – Shock with Citrisil Shock tablets before using the chair.

• If using the Sterisil® Straw – Leave the Straw on the pick-up tube with the bottle reattached, then shock 
with Citrisil Shock tablets before using the chair. 

• If using the Sterisil® Cartridge – Run all handpieces for two minutes every seven days to ensure new 
residual treatment is introduced into the lines. 

• If using a Sterisil® System (Ac, Ac+, G4 or G5)

a. Bottle Fill: Shock with Citrisil Shock tablets before using the chair.

b. Direct Feed: Run all handpieces for two minutes every seven days to ensure new residual treatment is 
introduced into the lines. 

To ensure complete waterline compliance, we recommend testing your water with a third-party lab, such as 
Agenics Labs. Call 719-466-5592 or visit agenics.net.

For questions related to your office situation and to order more Sterisil products, contact your local Sterisil 
representative.

Please visit ADA.com for the most current closure guidelines in your area.

719 622 7200 or visit Sterisil.com
Safe, Simple, Sterisil


